




WF Lothian, 1606 Dorion Avenue, Ottawa, Ontario, to MB Williams, 24 July 1969 

Dear Miss Williams:  

I am sending you under separate envelope a photo copy of the draft of the first chapter of my 

history. If you would be good enough to look this over and return with any observations, it would be 

appreciated.  

It will be impossible, within the limits I have set out, to tell everything that has happened in the parks 

since 1885 and the present. However, after a rather detailed start, I plan to highlight the various 

developments as set out in the proposed chapter headings. The information I have set out herewith, 

has to my knowledge, never been published, and I thought it would be in the public interest to show 

just how hard it was to get the National Park movement really on its way. 

In addition to the main dish, I am preparing historical sketches for use in planning division reports for 

each park. These later can be expanded into histories of each National park. Whether I’ll live long 

enough to do them (if I’m engaged), no one knows. I have been working on Jasper Park the past two 

weeks. Then I’ll go back to Chapter Two, for which I have assembled considerable data.  

This material is going forward to you at Government expense, but I have enclosed a stamped 

addressed envelope in which you can return the MSS with your comment,  

(over) 

 [new page] 

If you write a letter, please send it separately to avoid postal regulation infractions. (First class 

postage on printed material is now almost prohibitive. 

Hope you enjoy at least part of my “diggings”. It even may be new to you.  

With kindest regards, 

W.F. Lothian 
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